
Goose with arrow spotted on
South Shore

A  goose  with  an  arrow
through  it  continues  to
survive  at  Lake  Tahoe.
Photo/Jenny  Sweatt

The Lake Tahoe goose with an arrow through it that was first
seen in March was spotted again April 30.

Several volunteers with Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care tried to
rescue it Thursday to no avail. It was last seen on the South
Shore.

Anyone who sees it is asked to call 775.315.0353 so care can
be provided.
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